
 

 

 

 
Class Representatives  

 
Monday 14th October 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
You may remember during our Meet the Teacher presentation at the beginning of term, I 
invited parents to volunteer to become a Class Rep for your child’s class. I would like to 
thank the parents that have volunteered; however, we do have most classes without a 
Class Rep. I would like to ask again if any parents are interested, please can you 
contact me personally at the following email address: 
 

head@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 
 
This role is very common in most primary schools. It would be great to introduce this to 
Elmwood Juniors to help strengthen the ties between parents and the Class Teacher. 
 
What does the role involve? 

1. Creating a WhatsApp group specifically designed to help parents for each class 
to ask questions and provide support  

2. Teachers will contact you directly to send out some information to pass onto 
parents 

3. If there are any special occasions you can help to organise support from parents 
 

If you think you could help, please do drop me an email and state which class you are 
considering becoming a Class Rep for. 
 
If you have any further questions please do ask. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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